

NOTICE OF SPECIAL CITY COUNCIL WORKSTUDY

Notice is hereby given that the North Bend City Council has scheduled a Special Virtual City Council Workstudy with the Snoqualmie Valley School District Board of Directors for the purposes of discussing school facilities planning in North Bend. The Workstudy will be held on Wednesday, December 8, 2021 starting at 7:00 p.m. Due to current public health concerns and associated orders this meeting will be conducted entirely online. All Councilmembers and staff will be participating remotely.

The public will be able to participate in this meeting online using Zoom Meetings. However, in keeping with past Workstudy practices, the public *will not* be allowed to provide public comment. You will be required to have a registered Zoom account and display your full name to be admitted to the online meeting.

Zoom Meeting Information:
To Sign Up for a Zoom Account: https://zoom.us/join
Meeting ID: 838 7891 2042

Password: 998651 Call In Phone Number: 1-253-215-8782

If you would like a copy of the December 8, 2021 Special Workstudy packet please email the City Clerk by no later than 5 p.m. on Wednesday, December 8, 2021 at soppedal@northbendwa.gov OR visit the following link: December 8, 2021 City Council Workstudy Packet

CITY OF NORTH BEND, WA
CITY COUNCIL SPECIAL WORKSTUDY
December 8, 2021 – AGENDA
Virtual Meeting

1. 7:00 P.M., Call to Order, Roll Call

2. School Facilities Planning in North Bend Mr. Miller 60 min.

3. Adjournment

Posted: December 3, 2021



MEMORANDUM

City Administrator

To: City Council

From: David Miller AICP, City Administrator

Date: December 2, 2021

Subject: Joint SVSD Board/City Council Special Work Study

There will be no agenda packet materials for this Special Work Study requested by the City Council to discuss future planning for the SVSD school facilities serving North Bend and located in our city. The impetus for the meeting was the Capital Facilities Plan for the SVSD and the need to have the City adopt school impact fees at which time the issue of the lack of new school facilities in North Bend and the continued addition of portable buildings was raised. Although this is an open discussion between the SVSD Board and the City Council, a focus on future planning for updating existing schools in North Bend and how the City can participate in this discussion is a paramount issue.